
 
 

Dear FSE Families,  

I am looking forward to our Community Engagement Night at Fort Saskatchewan 
High School tonight from 5:00 - 7:30 p.m. Please join us for a hamburger or hot 
dog, followed by an informative tradeshow style tour and information sessions 
showcasing the many resources our schools and community have to offer our 
children and families.  

I am proud to share that our staff have donated $600 through our “Jeans for 
Generosity” staff initiative to the Fort Saskatchewan Food Bank. Way to go team! 

School Council & Parent Society   

LAST CALL! Dieleman orders are due by October 11!  

SAVE THE DATE! Tuesday, October 25 at 5:30 p.m. is our next School Council and 
Parent Society meeting at our school! All parents/guardians welcome! 

First Nations, Métis, and Inuit  

Here is a link to our September Family Newsletter! 

Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Our grade 1 to 6 conferences are being held on October 19 and 20 from 3:30 to 
6:30 p.m. Ms. Wilson’s conferences are being held on October 19 from 12:50 to 
2:50 p.m. and 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. Ms. Thompson’s conferences are being held on 
October 20 from 12:50 to 2:50 p.m. and 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

The conference booking website opens at 8 a.m. on October 11 and closes at 8 
p.m. on October 16. To book your conference time visit 

https://www.fortelem.ca/first-nation-metis-and-inuit


www.fortelem.ca/bookings. We look forward to connecting our home and school 
partners to support our students! 

Looking ahead in October…   

October 6 ~ Community Engagement Night 5:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

October 7 ~ No School ~ Professional Learning Day  

October 10 ~ No School ~ Happy Thanksgiving!  

October 11 ~ Last day to order from the Dieleman catalogue to raise money for 
our Christmas concert  

October 11 ~ Booking site opens to schedule Student/Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

October 19 ~ 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences   

October 20 ~ 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences  

October 24 to 31 ~ FSE Food Bank Drive  

October 25 ~ ECS-B picture retakes if needed; School Council & Parent Society 
Meeting @ 5:30 p.m.  

October 26 ~ ECS-A and grade 1 to 6 picture retakes if needed  

October 28 ~ Grade 6 students’ immunization (parent consent required)  

October 28 ~ Family Dance *Food bank donations welcome!  

As always, if you have any questions, please email me directly at 
shelby.labrecque@eips.ca or call 780-998-7771.   

As a staff we will be using tomorrow as a day to continue our journey of 
professional learning as we strive to be the absolute best for our students. I hope 
you can enjoy tomorrow and appreciate the beautiful fall colours! 

Sincerely,   

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.   

Principal  

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School  
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